
From: Tim Gibbons
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2027
Date: Sunday, May 07, 2017 4:23:06 PM

Dear Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources:

I am opposed to HB 2027 which would prohibit pedestrian bridge construction south of Bend. 
I live one half mile from the Deschutes River Trail and see the wonderful benefits it provides
to all types of users.  The Bend Park and Recreation District has worked for decades to have
the Deschutes River Trail run from Sunriver north to Bend and end at Tumalo.  This is one of
the last pieces of the DRT that needs a connection.

Best Regards,

Tim Gibbons

-- 
"The mountains are calling and I must go." - John MuHB ir
 
Tim Gibbons
60830 Currant Way
Bend, OR 97702
541.306.8448
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